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As a parent of two young children in Milwaukie, I think it is critical that our families be 

able to access roads and trails and get around our communities without the need of 

cars. The ability to move around and see the beauty of nature is central to our 

lifestyle. Anything that our government can help in facilitating a more car free or less 

car dependent life is important to us.  


